
urbanrenewal - Fwd: Newcastle City 

  

>>> Peter Dodds <Peter.Dodds@colliers.com> 3/13/2013 11:37 am >>> 

To whom it may concern. 
  

We at Colliers Newcastle are fully supportive of the new transport interchange at Wickham, along 
with the other positive changes which will result from these actions. 
  

Let’s get on with the job and improve our City. Please see our link below of a recent publication 
which we have completed to help promote our City and region. 
  

Kind regards, 
  

Peter. 
  

Peter Dodds  
Managing Director | Corporate 
Dir +61 2 4926 4888 | Mob +61 412 264 244  
Main +61 2 4926 4888 | Fax +61 2 4926 4555 
Peter.Dodds@colliers.com 
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